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CLUB COUNCIL ZOOM MEETING , MONDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 
 
There were ten members present with President Dennis in the chair. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were agreed. It was noted that the 
treasurers had been asked to work out how much money was 
available for charity and how much is reserved for future events. 
After some discussion it was agreed that we have approximately 
£5000 available for charity at the present time. 
 
We then agreed the following:- President Dennis asked  us to leave 
Lochan’s request for aid to Nepal for later . 
We voted to pay £100 to the Lebanon charity referred to on page 3. 
We agreed not to support Witham Radio at the present time. 
The President reported a joint effort between the four Lincoln Rotary 
Clubs to give a £1000 donation to Green Synergy, contributing £250 
each. We agreed to support this. 
On Projects, PE Patrick suggested that we start planning our 
Christmas Events.  He and President Dennis were pleased with the 
amount of material the Club have donated for  The Community 
Larder. 
With regard to Membership, PDG Richard Long has been elected to 
re-join the Club. 
The meeting confirmed that Branston Village may borrow the Sleigh 
from10th to 12th of December. 
It was agreed that our Christmas Lunch will be held on Monday 23rd 
December. 
The next meeting of Club Council will be on Monday 21st October. 
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